

OGB Annual Enrollment October 1 – November 15, 2025

September 19, 2025

This is a reminder that Annual Enrollment for the 2026 plan year will run from October 1 through November 15, 2025.

Virtual Informational Meetings

Annual Enrollment informational meetings for **Active Employees and Rehired Retirees** will be held **virtually via Zoom** this year. Please plan to attend the session that best fits your schedule. **Zoom links for each session are provided below.**

Date	Location	Start Time
Sept. 23	https://la-ogb.zoom.us/j/96439646352	9:00 AM
Sept. 23	https://la-ogb.zoom.us/j/96949654455	2:00 PM
Sept. 24	https://la-ogb.zoom.us/j/97930902918	9:00 AM
Sept. 24	https://la-ogb.zoom.us/j/97498532500	2:00 PM
Sept. 25	https://la-ogb.zoom.us/j/93469948890	9:00 AM
Sept. 25	https://la-ogb.zoom.us/j/94045031411	2:00 PM

Enrollment Guide

The **2026 Enrollment Guide** for Active Employees and Rehired Retirees will be available soon on the **OGB Annual Enrollment website.** We are currently updating the site and will send a follow-up email once all 2026 plan year information is posted.

Important Reminders

- If you wish to remain enrolled in your **current OGB health plan with the same covered dependents** for the 2026 plan year, **no action is required**—your coverage will continue automatically.
- If you are enrolled in a **Health Savings Account (HSA)** and/or **Flexible Spending Account (FSA)**, you **must reelect your contribution amounts** for the 2026 plan year.

If you have any questions, please contact OGB Customer Service at 1-800-272-8451.